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A fax bulletin for the Molina Healthcare of Washington Provider Network

Admit Discharge Notifications (ADN) and 
Certificates of Acknowledgement 

(Medicaid)  

Molina Healthcare of Washington (Molina) was made aware on April 11, 2023, that certificates 
of acknowledgement were not being returned after ADN notifications of patient admits and 
discharges. 

During this time, Molina was receiving ADN notifications, however there was a failure with the 
return of certificates. 

As of 4/14/2023, this issue has been resolved. Thank you for your patience and continued 
dedication to serving Molina members.  
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